CHITON ROCKS SLSC

NEWSLETTER

AUGUST, 2023

Reminder to renew membership

A reminder to all to renew your membership for the 2023/2024 season.
It is recommended and encouraged that this is done via the
membership portal on the Chiton Rocks SLSC or SLSSA website as the
volunteer bar will no longer be open.

Life members

Chiton Rocks would like to congratulate
and welcome the 3 following members to
the life member honour roll.

John Ellice-Flint
George Scarfe
Trevor Ferguson
Each of these new life members have putin
numerous years of hard work and devotion
to the club which has been reflected in
their nomination of life membership.

l. i.’lll! -

a B £
¢ N N N V
£, = ol
= e
L 4
ol
T y -
.l | RN X
,.
{ 7
b f - 77
’

New Chiton Rocks life members John Ellice-Flint (left) and
Trevor Ferguson (right) with Chiton Rocks club president
Jenny Hartfield (middle)

Chiton Rocks membership portal

SLSSA membership portal

Club open day

Chiton Rocks will be hosting
the club open day, come and
try for nippers and nippers
registration on the 7th of
October from 11am - 2pm. On
the day there will be a range of
fun activities. For more
information on nippers check
out the club website by clicking
the link below
Or email
nippers@chitonrocks.com. We
look forward to seeing you
there!

Find out more about nippers here!



Chiton Rocks SLSC AGM/dinner
night

Last weekend the 13th of August, Chiton rocks hosted the annual AGM and

Dinner night. It was amazing to see over 20 people show up to the AGM and

over 35 to the dinner night. We would like to congratulate and welcome the
following people to their new roles.

Neville Fielder as the new vice president
William Piper-Bamber as the chief instructor.

We would also like to congratulate the following people who were given awards
at the dinner night.
Nick Davis and Hugh Mahoney who were both awarded the Tony Matthew
Shield for Most Outstanding Patrol Member
Kym Pedler who was awarded the DJ Wallbridge Shield for Excellence in
Overall Club Service
William Piper-Bamber and Lucas Garlik (U18) who was awarded the Roy Temple
Shield for Most Patrol Hours
Tyler McCreanor who was awarded the Lloyd Tugwell Shield for Best New
Member
Lucas Garlik who was awarded the Robert Lindsay Trophy and the President’s
award.
Darren Hocking who was awarded the Graham Smith legrope award
Surfboat captains award, which was awarded to the Chiton Rocks Monsters
(Lucas Schroeder, Noah O’Callaghan, Finn O’Callaghan & Samuel Jackson)

Lucas Garlik and William Piper-Bamber award Chiton Rocks dinner night Nick Davis and Hugh Mahoney award winners of
winners of most patrol hours most outstanding patrol members



Upcoming dates and
events

e (Club openday and
nipper come and try

/th of October

First day of patrol
season

7th of October

For More Info or Submissions :

vicecaptain@chitonrocks.com @
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